
 

                Kirkbride Elementary School 
                           12150 – 92nd Avenue, Surrey B.C., V3V 1G2 

                         Phone (604) 588-5711                 Fax (604) 588-0577 
                                           Principal:  Mr. Joe Frank                               Vice Principal:  Ms. Lauretta Fenrick   

    School website:  www.surreyschools.ca/schools/kirkbride    

         November 2, 2016 

Mission Statement:  The staff of Kirkbride Elementary School is committed to fostering positive, supportive relationships between students, 

parents and school personnel. 

Dates to Remember 

Nov. 3  Spirit Day - Multicultural/Diwali Day 
Nov. 3  Pizza Day 
Nov. 4  No School - Pro D Day 
Nov. 9  Remembrance Day Assembly 10:45 AM - All Parents Welcome!    
Nov. 10  No School - Pro D Day 
Nov. 11  No School - Remembrance Day/Veterans' Day - HOLIDAY 
Nov. 17  Spirit Day - Twin Day 
Nov. 17  Pizza Day  
Nov. 24  Pizza Day 
Nov. 30  PALS Session - All 3 and 4 year old children are invited to attend. 
Dec. 8  1st Term Report Cards Go Home 
Dec. 13  Early dismissal at 1:30 pm 
 

PRINCIPAL’S MESSAGE 

     As Hallowe’en gives way to our Remembrance Day Assembly, we begin the first formal reporting period.  Teachers are 
very busy working through this important process with your children and the support staff.  Good starts have led to positive 
growth over the first term.  Less than satisfactory starts continue to be addressed, and if major concerns have surfaced 
then you would have been contacted by the teacher. 

The tone of the school has been very workmanlike over the past many weeks as the staff strive to develop the best writers 
and readers through sound, pedagogical practice.  

Parents are an integral part of students' learning and we encourage you to provide scheduled time every evening when 
your child is expected to read or better yet, when you read together.  Spend a little time as well reviewing math facts and 
concepts.  Without your active participation and support our students can’t reach those higher levels of achievement.  

.                              Mr. J. Frank  

 

SURREYSCHOOLS.CA/SCHOOLS/KIRKBRIDE is our website.  Please check it out.  We have Calendar dates and 
announcements as well as some helpful links for parents.  On the website you will also find our newsletters.  If you wish to 
subscribe, please follow the links to leaving your email address to be sent the newsletter.   
 

VOLLEYBALL SEASON          
Volleyball season has begun.  Girls' volleyball practices will be Tuesdays and Thursdays at 8:00 am and Wednesdays at lunch.  
Games are on Thursdays.  Boys' volleyball practices will be on Mondays and Wednesdays at 7:45 am and games will be 
Wednesdays after school. 
 
PAC COOKIE/PIE ORDERS/CLOTHING DRIVE 
Any Cookie/Pie orders are due into the office by Thursday, November 3.  If you need a form, please come to the office. 
The PAC will be having a clothing drive on November 14 to 18.   Further information will be sent home. 
 
SCHOOL MEAL PROGRAM 
If you wish your child to be part of our school meal program, please complete a form each month.  Due to ordering restrictions, 
we will not be accepting any forms two days after the start of the month.  For example, for December, we will not be accepting 
any forms after December 2. 
 
KWANTLEN PARK PARENT SESSION ON DRUGS AND MENTAL HEALTH  
For any parents interested, there is a Parent Information Session on Thursday, November 3, 2016, at 6:30 p.m at Kwantlen Park 
Secondary. 
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